

June Newsletter

3rd Annual KP Golf Pillars Scramble



Scan me!

Please join us for the 3rd Annual Gold Scramble Saturday August 9th at Village View Golf Course 210 South Main Street, Croton OH 43013

Please register your team by August 1st

Click Here to Register

For any questions, please contact Malissa Moran at 740-405-7267



Blessings to all the Father's this month as we celebrate you.



The father of the righteous shall greatly rejoice: and he that begetteth a wise child shall have joy of him.

Proverbs 23:24



Nelly & John Hinderer Sales Woman

A HUGE thank you to our KP partners for helping us bless one of our KP graduates and now a survivor leader, a new to her vehicle for she and her two children. Nelly is so grateful and continues to thrive in her healing journey and helping other new residents coming into the KP program as well. We would also like to thank John Hinderer for all their help in getting Nelly in a safe vehicle, thank you.

National Internet Safety Month

Did you know that June is National Internet Safety Month? Internet Safety Month is a time to raise awareness about the growing dangers children and teens face online. Since the U.S. Senate first recognized this month in 2005,

the digital world has changed dramatically. With smartphones, social media, and constant connectivity, kids are spending more time online than ever before —and unfortunately, so are traffickers.

At Kingdom Pillars, we know that where children play, traffickers' prey. That's why we're committed to equipping families and communities with the tools they need to protect young people from online exploitation. If your business, organization or group would like to have someone speak please contact Darcey McCampbell at 740-641-5098.

As summer begins and screen time increases, now is the time to have important conversations about digital safety.

Education and Awareness:

Personal Information: Explain the risks of sharing personal information like full name, address, phone number, and school details online.

Stranger Danger: Emphasize that not all online friends are genuine and that it's crucial to be cautious when interacting with strangers online.

Reporting: Encourage children to report any suspicious or uncomfortable online interactions to a trusted adult.

Privacy Settings: Teach children how to adjust privacy settings on social media and other platforms to limit access to their information.

Online Threats: Explain that making threats online, even as a joke, can have serious consequences.

Open Communication: Have ongoing conversations with children about safe online behavior, including the potential dangers of human trafficking.

Proactive Measures:

Monitoring: Stay informed about the apps and websites your child uses and monitor their online activity.

Parental Controls: Utilize parental control tools to limit screen time and filter inappropriate content.

Trust and Support: Create a safe space where children feel comfortable confiding in you about any online issues without fear of judgment.

Community Involvement: Engage with resources and organizations that focus on online safety and child protection.

Responding to Concerns:

Report Abuse: If you suspect your child is being exploited or trafficked, report it to the authorities immediately.

Support Services: Connect your child with support services like the National Human Trafficking Hotline or the Cyber Tip line.

Understanding Traffickers' Tactics:

False Identities: Educate yourself and your children about how traffickers use fake profiles to gain trust.

Exploiting Vulnerabilities: Be aware that traffickers may exploit children's emotional needs or vulnerabilities.

Coercion and Threats: Understand how traffickers use threats and intimidation to control their victims.

By implementing these strategies, parents and caregivers can significantly reduce the risk of children becoming victims of online human trafficking. For more information clink the link below

https://www.justice.gov/criminal/criminal-ceos/keeping-children-safe-online#:~:text=Kids should talk with a,a trusted adult about it.

Kingdom Pillars | PO Box 108 | Newark, OH 43058 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

